
Thank you Mary Ellen for your professionalism and support with 
selling my home.  You made the whole process seamless - 
especially during a Pandemic lockdown! 
From our initial visit, you had a plan in place.  Your assistance in 
staging and marketing my home paid off and my house sold 
successfully in less than 3 weeks at the best market price.
I would highly recommend Mary Ellen as your Realtor –  she will 
not disappoint! 
Leanne Baird


